
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS GIVEN AS FOLLOWS 
 
In compliance with Demolition by-law LAS-0145, the borough of LaSalle Demolition Committee will hold a 
meeting May 3, 2023 at 7:30 p.m., in the borough council chamber located at 55, avenue Dupras, 
LaSalle, to render a decision regarding the demolition authorization requests for the following 
immovables: 
 
7551-7555, rue Édouard 
The proposed reutilization program for the vacated land pertains to the construction of a triplex-type 
multifamily building with basement dwelling unit. 
 
1855, avenue Dollard 
The proposed reutilization program for the vacated land pertains to the construction of a five storey 161-
dwelling multifamily building with underground parking facilities. 
 
The live broadcast will be available on the borough’s website at montreal.ca/lasalle under the tile All 
about virtual consultations, registers and demolitions in LaSalle.  
 
Any person wishing to express their opposition to these demolitions must, within ten days from the 
publication of this public notice, or failing such notice, within ten days following the posting of the public 
notice on the concerned immovables, submit their written opposition to the LaSalle borough secretary by 
one of the following means :  
 

- by e-mail at greffe.lasalle@montreal.ca; 
- by mail at 55 avenue Dupras, LaSalle, H8R 4A8, care of the borough secretary. 

 
Oppositions must be received no later than April 27, 2023. People submitting applications by mail are 
invited to do so rapidly considering postal delivery delays. 
 
Irrespective of the means of communication used, all individuals submitting an opposition must specify 
their name and address as well as a phone number or e-mail address where they can be easily reached.  
 
Oppositions received will be read during the aforementioned meeting.  
 
 
 

For additional information, please contact Nathalie Hadida by e-mail at 
greffe.lasalle@montreal.ca. 

 
GIVEN AT LASALLE on April 6, 2023. 
 
 
Nathalie Hadida 
Borough Secretary 
 


